
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 4th  December 2013 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers, 

 

I am delighted to invite you to the first performance by Norwood’s dance troupe The Dance Streeters! 

 

The children have worked extremely hard, and would love to share their completed dance routine with you.  

 

We will be performing the dance at 4pm on Tuesday 17th December 2013.  We will perform in the hall, 

however you will need to enter school via the school office. 

 

The children have decided that they would like to wear costumes for this performance, and have chosen a 

theme of fluorescent colours. With this in mind, could you please provide brightly coloured clothes for your 

child on the performance date. This can include caps. They can wear plimsolls as usual. If you have any 

queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L Burnham   Mrs D Reynolds 

 

    The Dance Streeters Performance 

 

   

Child’s Name: ________________________________________  

 

I can/cannot attend the street dance performance on 17th December 2013. 

 

I will need    seats provided. 

 

Signed: _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 
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